Green Top School

Middlebrook Lane, Thorne, Doncaster DN8 5LB

01405 813181 office@greentopschool.org greentopschool.co.uk

Headteacher: Kelly Overson





EYFS Water Day

Dear Parents and Carers,

You will have received a letter informing you about a whole-school 'Water Extravaganza' to celebrate the end of our first week back at school.

The children in EYFS (nursery and reception) will take part in this on different days due to a staggered start to the year.

The nursery children will have their water day on Wednesday 27th August.

The **reception** children (class 3 and 4) will have their water day on **Friday 5th September**.

This exciting event follows on from the huge success of last year's Colour Run, and we're aiming to build on that same sense of fun, togetherness and community spirit. The Water Extravaganza will be full of laughter and energy, where the children will take part in a rotation of seven different water-based activities. These have been specially planned by our staff to be active, engaging, and—most importantly—WET!

Some of the activities include sponge relays, water balloon challenges, sprinkler zones, and more. The session is designed to help children connect with each other, settle back into school life in a positive and memorable way, and enjoy working as a team in a relaxed, playful environment.

What your child will need:

To take part safely and comfortably, we kindly ask that all children bring the following items on the day:

- Swimwear to wear underneath clothing
- A T-shirt and shorts (to wear over swimwear during the activities)
- A towel to dry off afterwards
- A change of dry clothes (optional, but recommended)

Green Top School

Middlebrook Lane, Thorne, Doncaster DN8 5LB

01405 813181 office@greentopschool.org greentopschool.co.uk





Headteacher: Kelly Overson

• Footwear suitable for water play (e.g., water shoes, old trainers – no flip flops please)

We also recommend packing these items in a named bag that your child can easily manage on their own.

Please be assured that all activities will be supervised closely by school staff to ensure the safety and wellbeing of every child.

If you have any questions about the event please don't hesitate to contact us:

EYFS - Miss Carter - eyfs@greentopschool.org

Warm regards,

Chris Mumby Crew Lead